
 

    The Blanket Project 
Sponsored by 

Duffield’s Market, 
The COW Project and Washington 

Township Schools 
 

An Exciting Opportunity for Community  

    Service at All Levels! 

For several weeks, Washington Township Middle School students have been involved in prepping over 500 
blankets for Senior Service Day.  On June 3rd, 120 high school seniors will team with approximately 300 
elementary fourth and fifth graders in putting the finishing touches on these blankets.   
 
Approximately, 250 of the blankets will be shipped out for children at Ronald McDonald Houses in Camden 
and Philadelphia and the Robin’s Nest in Glassboro.  The other 250 fleece blankets have the Washington Twp. 
logo on them.  The blankets were first offered to the parents of the elementary students making them.  In just 
two days, we have already sold over 170 of them.  That leaves us with a little over 80 left to sell and we are 
now opening up the sales to the staff and the public.   
 
The blankets sell for $20 dollars and are approximately 5' by 5' feet.  At that price they are a steal.  For each 
blanket sold, one blanket will be donated to the causes listed above.   
 
More importantly, more than $4,000 dollars for the fabric cost for this amazing project, that finds students at 
all three levels of the school system integrally involved in community service, was sponsored by Duffield's 
Farm Market, as they have committed the money from their Fall corn maze to the Blanket Project.  As a 
result, COW fronted the money for the project.  In and around that same time, there have been quite a few 
financial setbacks due to medical situations for members of the staff and community, as well as several 
emergency situations (i.e. house fires) which we have since been made aware.  The families and individuals 
affected were not part of the original 24 recipients of the Super Bowl Hoagie Sale.  While COW has already 
donated several thousand dollars to a few of these families, we have other commitments that are contingent 
on the sale of the blankets.  Therefore, when you purchase a blanket you are helping support your colleagues 
and/or families of students in the Washington Township community.   
 
To order a blanket, simply email or send the order form below to Maddy LaVoe at Mlavoe@wtps.org.  Once 
the service project is over, give us a few days to organize the delivery to your school.  We will notify you of the 
date of delivery and the person to whom you should see for payment and your blanket.  All checks will be 
made out to The COW Project.   

Quantities are limited! This is all on a first-come, first-served basis as quite a few people have expressed 
interest in purchasing blankets.  Thanks again for your support!                                                                                

 

Yes! I would like to purchase a blanket! 

Name: 
 
 

E-mail Address: 

Pick-up location/sending school: Phone number: 
 
 

mailto:Mlavoe@wtps.org


 


